Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

Dear Supervisors,

I am writing in support of the Isla Vista Foot Patrol. We rely on the foot patrol as a trusted partner
in protecting the children and families of Isla Vista. They are vital to the safety of our community. I
urge you not to cut funding to the Isla Vista Foot Patrol. Without the foot patrol Isla Vista students,
children and families would suffer.

Sincerely,
VA

Lori Lander Goodman
Executive Director, Isla Vista Youth Projects
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